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September 22, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The District will be requiring weekly COVID-19 testing for all unvaccinated student athletes
participating in high risk sports. The following sports are considered High Risk:_Football, Boys’
Volleyball, Girls’ Volleyball, and Cheerleading .

Vaccinated athletes will need to submit proof of vaccination using our secure, Family ID platform.
Acceptable forms of proof include a CDC Vaccination Card, a screenshot of your Excelsior Pass, or a
screenshot of your NYC COVID Safe App.

To submit your child's proof of vaccination please click here

COVID Testing Procedures for Unvaccinated Student Athletes
1. Weekly COVID testing will begin the week of September 27, 2021.

2. Deadline for COVID test submission will be 8:00pm on Thursday night each week.
3. The District will provide testing. Students have the following options for securing their
COVID tests:
a. In School Testing - Testing will occur on Thursdays during the school hours
i.  POB-JFK HS - 7:30-3:30
ii. POBMS - 8-12pm
iil.  Mattlin MS - 12-4pm
b. Secured through an external provider.
4. Each week, a new link will appear on the student’s Family ID dashboard to submit the weekly

test results.
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to my office.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Josesety Beaico

Joseph Braico


https://www.familyid.com/plainview-old-bethpage-athletics/high-risk-sports-vaccination-cards

